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Once again, Oregon is getting the cart before the horse. Switching to bio-diesel 

instead of regular diesel would be an incredible hardship for farmers, truckers, and 

the general population as our food sources will continue to become more expensive. 

Oregon can't grow enough crops due to a shortage of water. We would have to get 

our bio-diesel from out of the state. I believe that the Oregon Legislature should work 

on mitigating the severe consequences to our economy, that has happened the last 

couple of years due to COVID, and not putting another financial burden in front of 

Oregonians!  


